Govt. of Karnataka

Forest Department
OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY CONSERVATOR OF FORESTS, KOPPA DIVISION, KOPPA
PHONE :08265-221266 e-Mail:-defkoppa@gmail.com

No:B3: DFT:FCA:OFC cable:CR:12/2021-22 Date: 04-02-2022.

Recommendation Letter

The project involves laying of Underground OFC Cable, and requires an forest area of
0.039Ha to be diverted. The proposed project passes through Sy.No 105 and 103 of (Yadadalu Block

Section-4 Notified forest area) Sringeri Range of Koppa Forest Division.

The project is a linear project and does not involve felling of trees. The project is for
providing latest communication network to the public. Hence the “Online proposal No:
FP/KA/OFC/149526/2021 submitted by the User Agency Sri. VV Babu, DGM, SEO, Jio Digital

Fibre Private Limited, Bengaluru” is recommended to be considered for diversion of the Forest

Land.
A ncle

Deputy Conservator of Forests,
Koppa Division, Koppa.
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